
BSA IMMUNIZATION POLICY UPDATE 
 

BSA immunization requirements are an important component of our efforts to ensure the 

safety of the youth we serve – and our volunteers and professionals. Interest in those 

requirements is of particular interest in light of COVID and changes have been proposed and 

continue to be considered. 

The best source of information is the BSA’s Scouting Safely webpage.  

Check it out: Scouting Safely 

Note the following update regarding immunization requirements: 

(The following policy is on Pause as of 12/2021 more information on the effective 

date will be posted when available) The BSA encourages all members of the 

Scouting community to utilize available vaccines that can provide protection in 

preventing infectious diseases. 

 

Checking this page regularly will ensure you have the latest information on this topic. 

 

 

 

https://www.scouting.org/health-and-safety/gss/gss05/#c

